

Dartmouth Health and Wellbeing Centre update.

The building is on target to be substantially completed by the end of March 2023. The final building commissioning will take place in the first two weeks of April. Subsequently the builders plan to leave the site and handover the building to the occupants on 14 April 2023.

The operational teams will do any last fitting out and preparation during the rest of April, ready for GPs, Dartmouth Caring, a pharmacy, and health and voluntary sector services to move in. This will enable services to the public to start from the new health and wellbeing centre at the beginning of May 2023.

The official opening of the building will take place on Tuesday 09 May 2023.

Pictured below: Outside front elevation







BUILDING A BRIGHTER FUTURE



Progress since our last update:

Internal fit out works have continued throughout the building during the winter months. Electric, data cabling and radiators have been installed and ceiling grids commenced.

During February, any outstanding vinyl flooring will be laid and jointed, decorating will continue and storage and desks will be fitted. The "Moor to Sea" theme is reflected throughout the building and in the colours of the rooms.

Externally, the path linking Townstal Road has been laid and the car park access works have been completed.

Pictured below (L to R): Path linking Townstal Road; Internal works.







Significant News:

The building is now 'live' following connection to the sub-station.

What's Next:

Blocks of rooms will start to become available for initial snagging in readiness for the installation of Tenants equipment. Commissioning and testing of the various building systems will commence.

If you have any questions or feedback regarding the project please contact: enquiries@gbpartnerships.co.uk



